
 

     Here is a little something about my trip to Lebanon:  

I arrived safely to Beirut and we were welcomed with a feast at an Armenian restaurant by our 

Lebanese partners. We will have meetings throughout the week with the IM Global Consultants, 

Executive staff of International Ministries and our partners in ministry in Lebanon. We will learn of 

their various ministries of care, welcome of refugees, education and services to folks with special 

needs and their families. We are being hosted at the Arab Baptist Theological Seminary and will 

interact with theology students from all over the Middle East. I feel very privileged to learn from 

and share with our global friends on how we are seeing God at work in the world. I appreciate 

your prayers for our time together. 
 

Blessings,   Mylinda 

 

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 
 

Riya Waterhouse                 
David Nash                        
Lela DePaolo                      
Terry Whitehouse              

Chrystal Cooper                
Maxine Hallmeyer             
Lois Pieren                        
Lynn Hibben                     
Mary Baker                       
Wayne Hallmeyer              
Merletta Roberts               
 

 

   Save The Date! 
 

SPRING CLEAN-UP 
DAY WORK PARTY 

Taking place on  
April 6th at 9:00 am 
There is much to be 

done and your help is needed and ap-
preciated! More details 
Will follow in the April newsletter. 
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 RIYA’S BIRTHDAY WISH 

                      Riya would like to help stock 

                             the Food Bank.  A lot of people   

 needed food because of   

the government shutdown.    

We will be doing a project 

during Lent with the church to 

help Riya’s Birthday wish. 

 

 

An Update from Mylinda Baits  
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